
From: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 7/4/2018 10:17:57 AM

Subject: Dr. Michael Grier

Please be on the lookout for a document from Dr. Michael Grier. Please forward to the workers comp 
commission and ask them to pay some attention to his concerns. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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